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Answered Prayer! 

 
*Resolution of conflict in our North-

ern Uganda ministry 
*Special circumstances that are 
helping our ministry projects      

financially 

 
Prayer Requests 

 
*Those affected by COVID-19 

*Provision for roof 
*Land title in Uganda 

*Our family to stay healthy 
*Financial support to increase 

rather than decrease during this 
crisis 

    

January/February 2020 Update 

 
 
Dear friends & supporting churches,   
 

What a great comfort it is to know that our Lord is in control even during 
this difficult time our nation is experiencing. Although we don’t understand    
everything taking place, we do believe that God is going to use this greatly for 
His glory. One great blessing our family has personally experienced since the cri-
sis began is hearing our 5-year old witness to her little brother. While he is still a 
little young to fully comprehend the Gospel, it was sweet to see the tenderness 
and willingness of his big sister to share what Christ has done for her.  

 
Our ministry in Northern Uganda has recently seen great victory in      

regards to property ownership even amidst local people trying to hurt the work 
there. We are looking to get the land title secured for $1,500-$2,000 on one of 
our main properties which will be a tremendous asset. There is also a roof that 
blew off one of our churches that will cost around $1,000-$1,500 to replace. We 
would greatly appreciate your prayer for both of these needs.  

 
We are hoping after the virus passes to reopen our Bible Institute. Due to 

COVID-19 hitting the African nations, our brothers and sisters in Uganda have 
been fasting and praying. Thankfully, the malaria medicine our president believes 
can counter the virus is readily available in that part of the world.  

 
Venezuela continues to see the Gospel move forward in spite of hardships 

on all fronts. Pastor Carlos Ramos has a goal for his ministry to plant 4 new 
churches this year. We will keep you updated on this endeavor.  

 
We need your support and prayers now more than ever. Our main prayer 

request is for you, our friends and supporting churches, as everyone deals with 
this invisible enemy in our nation and in our world. We love you more than ever 
and appreciate your sacrifice to help our ministry.   

 
 
In Christ, 
 
The Porterfield Family 

Contact Us! 
eric.e.porterfield@gmail.com 

PO Box 1102, Princeton WV 24740 
(304) 487-5551 or (304) 320-8802 
www.blind-faith-ministries.com 


